Knoxville Explosion Fast Pitch Softball Organization Takes a Stand Against Bullying

Written by Joe Birchfield
Wednesday, 26 February 2014 23:52 - Last Updated Friday, 02 January 2015 20:04

STOP
BULLYING

NOW
STAND UP +, SPEAK OUT

The Knoxville Explosion Fast Pitch Softball Organization is taking a stand against bullying.
Children in the U.S. are being bullied by the millions and it has reached epic proportions.
Because of our continued commitment to fostering excellence on and off of the field of play, we
are taking a stand against bullies and bullying activities. A program has been developed that
each of our players will be briefed, educating them as to what constitutes bully-like activities,
how to prevent it and how to deal with bullies. Moreover, new organization rules have been
implemented to prevent any of our players from bullying their teammates, opponents, coaches,
umpires, and parents. We care about our players and want to arm them with the tools
necessary to succeed in life! If you are interested in our anti-bullying program you can email Joe
Birchfield at birchfieldj@earthlink.net! Thanks Everyone!




